



Dear Collegues, we apologize for the different cost on booking in the last time caused from earthquake swarm interesting Central Region of Italy, including Abruzzo. After the last high energy and destructive earthquake on 18<sup>th</sup> of January 2017 Italian Government decided to carry all people, that lost their home because of seismic sequences, in the most part of hotels and touristic structures neat the Adriatic Coast including Giulianova.

Following these unpredictable events there are less available beds in Giulianova and around and resulting prices increased.

I hope you understand our big problems and catastrophic situations and will come anyway to our Championship.

We need you to start again to live and give to all new poor people cause earthquake a little moment to be happy showing them a big spectacular event as Championship.

We are waiting you on Giulianova.

See you soon

Rome, 10<sup>th</sup> may 2017

